

TEAMSTERS LOCAL UNION #243

Affiliated with the International Brotherhood of Teamsters

39420 Schoolcraft Rd., Plymouth Twp., MI 48170 (734) 420-6900 • Fax (734) 420-2610

5800 Executive Dr., Lansing, MI 48911 (517) 887-2944 • Fax (517) 887-3069

www.teamsters243.org



Scott Quenneville
President

Phil Turner Secretary-Treasurer

February 7, 2025

TO: Local 243 Jack Cooper Transport Members

FROM: President Scott Quenneville

Vice President Corey Smith

Secretary-Treasurer Phil Turner

DATE: February 7, 2025

RE: GM's Announcement Regarding Their Jack Cooper Contract

Dear Jack Cooper Members:

Your Local Union leadership was alerted of General Motors' unexpected announcement regarding Jack Cooper Transport, and the potential impact this decision could have on you and your jobs, late Thursday evening.

Upon hearing the news, Local 243 immediately contacted both the International Union, and the IBT Carhaul Division, seeking clarification and further details.

As of today, we have not yet heard back from the IBT. However, as the conversation over the Jack Cooper/General Motors relationship goes on, we expect to hear further information about this decision, and its short-term and long-term impact, shortly. Once we do, we will pass the information along in real time.

Fraternally,

TEAMSTERS LOCAL UNION NO. 243